
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Here are some important phone numbers to use
starting today September 14th, 2023

Congratulations to Ms. Debralyn Arellano who was
appointed as our TA Vice principal for the school year
2023-2024. I mua Lahainaluna!

Lahainaluna High School Office~ 808.727.6711
Lahainaluna High School Attendance Office~
808.727.6783
Lahainaluna High School Registrar's Office~
808.727.6720

Any freshmen interested in student council, please
scan the QR Code on the flier that is attached to
today’s daily e-bulletin. If you have any questions,
please see Auntie Cass in B-111.

Attention students: If you need a school uniform,
please go to the library in D-Building to get one.
Mahalo@

Attention students: only 1 breakfast and 1 lunch is
free. You need to have funds in your account for
seconds or extra entrees. Also, you may use your
student ID from last school year until you get a new
one. Mahalo!

HOSA News: If you are interested in joining the HOSA
Competition Team, please contact Mr. Niko by email at
20118557@k12.hi.us This is for serious and
committed members. For more information Please
contact M.Jee Abara. Mahalo!

Under the new system of HOSA event preparation
(where students are less coached and more self
directed), M.Jee Abara and Carmela Bonifacio earned
a BRONZE INTERNATIONAL MEDAL IN CPR/1ST AID!!
Congratulations to these stellar students! Mahalo to
Mrs. Malia Shimomura, Mr. Niko Miller, and Mrs. Tracy
Poouahi for providing these students the opportunity
to compete and travel. Imua Lunas! Special thanks to
RJ Arconado and Malia Shimomura for reporting.

Marching band students: Just a reminder that we
have rehearsal after school on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. Please see Mr. Baraoidan if you have any
questions.

CLUB CHATTER:
Attention anime club officers, don’t forget that we
have an officers meeting today during lunch at D-209.

Anime club: We have a general meeting at the
Learning stairs this Thursday during lunch period. New
members are welcome and we will be discussing our
September 22, 2023 virtual anime night. Hope to see
you there!

SPORTS SHORTS:
The 1st football game of the MIL season is Saturday,
September 30th at War Memorial Stadium 7pm. Stay
tuned for tickets via Gofan. I mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Lunch: Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch
period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us
mailto:20118557@k12.hi.us

